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Dear Parents,

This week I am delighted to share the excitement from our recent
Christmas celebrations at school. 
The children had a wonderful time enjoying a festive Christmas lunch on
Wednesday and a lively party on Friday filled with laughter and fun. 
We hope that by now you have received and cherished the special
creations your children have made in nursery with love and enthusiasm.
Your support and encouragement are very much appreciated, and we are
grateful for your involvement.

We look forward to welcoming you all back in the new year, ready for more
learning adventures together.

Wishing you and your families a very Happy Christmas.

Kind Regards,

 Hannah Firmstone

Teacher and SENCo



For enquiries or to learn more about us, please contact us:

oakengates.admin@taw.org.uk

01952 387910

www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk

The Farm On WheelsThe Farm On Wheels

The "Farm On Wheels" visit last Friday was a delightful experience for all
involved, bringing the charm of rural life directly to the community.
Children had the unique opportunity to interact with a range of farm
animals, creating lasting memories as they walked sheep and gently
stroked a friendly rat. These activities provided a hands-on learning

experience, as they engaged with their furry and woolly friends, making
the day both educational and enjoyable.



On the 23rd December we will be doing Christmas activities: using
Christmas stencils and stampers, finding out ‘What The Ladybird
Heard at Christmas’ and listening to ‘The Night before Christmas’

story.
Christmas bingo and lotto are the games for the day along with some

Christmas yoga and dancing to Christmas music.

As the New Year begins, we will be celebrating National Science
Fiction Day on January 2nd with imaginative playdough monster

creations and a fun alien-themed story which will surely spark curiosity
and creativity. 

Physical activities like spacewalking and planet hopping will add an
adventurous twist to the day. 

On January 3rd, unleashing creativity with loose parts and crafting
masterpieces will inspire artistic expression, while the story "The
Witch's Cat and the Cooking Catastrophe" adds a magical touch.
Crossing the midline exercises and playful bean-themed activities

promise to be both fun and beneficial for coordination. 

Click on the image to access our facebook page

Holiday ClubHoliday Club

SOCIAL MEDIASOCIAL MEDIA

https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr


 

In the event of bad weather, 

or unforeseen operational difficulties, 

the Headteacher may take the difficult decision to 

close the school for all or part of a day. 

Every effort would be made to keep the school open or give parents 

as much prior notice as possible.

If the nursery must close part way through the day, 

for example because of a threat of freezing or dangerous conditions, 

then a text message and or a telephone call would be made.

 

In the event of severe weather parents need to listen to the radio stations giving

out information on school closures:

The Telford and Wrekin school closure page and BBC Radio Shropshire being

the main source of information for our school.

Click on the link below: 

Telford and Wrekin School/Nursery Closures

 

We will also post on our Facebook page: 

Extraordinary School
Closure

Extraordinary School
Closure

Click on the image to access our facebook page

SOCIAL MEDIASOCIAL MEDIA

https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr
https://schoolclosures.telford.gov.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr


Date Event

Monday 23rd December
Holiday Club for those children who attend full

year (not term time)

Thursday 2nd January
Holiday Club for those children who attend full

year (not term time)

Friday 3rd January
Holiday Club for those children who attend full

year (not term time)

Monday 6th January
Holiday Club for those children who attend full

year (not term time)

Tuesday 7th January Term time children first day of the spring term

KEY DATESKEY DATES



HTTPS://WWW.OAKENGATESNURSERYSCHOOL.CO.UK/LEARNING-SPACES

Your Child’s LearningYour Child’s Learning

Don’t forget to find out about your child’s learning this week from the
room page on our website:

InvoicesInvoices

Our administration office will be closed over the Christmas period, so

invoices have been sent out earlier than usual. Please note that payment

is due by the 7th of January. We kindly ask you to check the bottom of

your invoice to view the current balance on your account. If you have any

questions or concerns, feel free to contact us before the holiday closure.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Happy Christmas!

https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/learning-spaces


Did you know that ‘The Oak Family Hub’ is located at The Wakes and
offers free help and support to residents who are navigating their way

through parenting?

 

Telford Public Health Nursing
Service

Healthy you, Healthy Future

Telephone Number 
0333 358 3328

 

Text 07520 619 053 
 

School nurse 07520 619 051
Follow on twitter 
@ShropPHNurse 

Open 9am-4.30pm 
excluding bank holidays  

Check out the Better Health,
Healthier families website!

 

This useful website has food facts,
recipes, activities and information of

children’s weight. 
 

HTTPS://WWW.NHS.UK/HEALTHIER-
FAMILIES/ 

 

EARLY HELPEARLY HELP

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/


EARLY HELPEARLY HELP




